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OVERHEAD TREE TRIMMING ON COUNTY ROADS 
 

 

The County of Santa Cruz Department of Public Works has announced that overhead tree trimming will 

be performed on Martin Road, Empire Grade Road, Felton Empire Road, and Glen Arbor Road May 

16th through May 20th, weather permitting.  Sections of the road will be reduced to a single lane in each 

direction Monday through Friday, between 8:30 a.m. and 4:00 p.m.  Traffic control measures will be in 

place.  The Department of Public Works would like the motoring public to avoid this area and seek 

alternate routes during these times.  Questions may be directed to Alex Sandoval at (831) 454-3919. For 

up-to-date information on County maintained roads in Santa Cruz County, please visit: 

http://www.sccroadclosure.org 
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PRESS RELEASE 
Date: May 12, 2022 
Release:  Immediately 
Contact:  Alex Sandoval, Road Superintendent 
                      (831)477-3919 
                      Alex.Sandoval@santacruzcounty.us 
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